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By Dr. Louise Dufour-Zavala
Breeder Vaccination Survey Trends

Our Georgia breeder vaccination data for 2021 (winter program) is ready to view on our website!

Trends in GA Broiler Breeder Vaccination Programs Over Time

You can view it on our website using the link below. 

https://www.gapoultrylab.org/resources/vaccination-survey/

V O L U M E  1 0 ,  N O .  9

https://www.gapoultrylab.org/resources/vaccination-survey/


Patrick O'Haver and Rafael Correa visited the lab September 15th, and were on a guided
tour led by Jeff Spivey.

We regretfully inform you that  we
will not be hosting the

 Annual Meeting in person this year.

 Rita Harkness, QC with Perdue, toured the
lab this September.

Dr. Krista Surles, Dr. Thomas Beacorn, our new Area Veterinarian in Charge for
Georgia, and Dr. Freddrianna McElveen with USDA visited the lab September
30th for a meeting and  tour with Dr. Zavala. 


